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Blessed Virgin Mary 

   

 
 
 
 

 
 
     

 
 

 

 

 

Ordinands on Placement in June 
 
Di Vickery  

 
Baking and cooking are two of my passions, along with hospitality and meeting up with others, and I find 
it a joy to spend time getting to know others and something of their journey in life. 
 
I enjoy the rich diversity in how the Anglican Church expresses worship to God and builds community, 
with Contemplative prayer being something I love to pursue. 
 
See you in June! 
 

 

The views and opinions expressed in this Newsletter are those of the authors and do not necessarily reflect the 
views or positions of the All Saints Church community. 

 

 
Hi, my name is Di, and I am a first year Ordinand studying in 
Bristol.  I am very much looking forward to my summer 
placement at All Saints, Clifton throughout June, and to 
hopefully meeting many of you. 
 
I am a Devon girl by birth, though moved to Bristol from 
Somerset, along with my English Springer, Bessie, and we 
love nothing more than exploring the area to find new walks 
and coffee shops (please do let me know any good 
suggestions!).   
 
Before coming here to study, I was a Registered Nurse in the 
NHS, though after the Covid pandemic, I felt the Lord calling 
me to pursue Ordination, maybe to work within Chaplaincy, 
we’ll see.   
 

http://www.allsaintsclifton.org/
mailto:charleses@me.com


 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Dan Jeffery 
 

  
 
More recently I worked in the Events Industry and as an Operations Manager and Production Assistant in a 
church network based in East London, called SAINT.  
Outside of work I am a keen climber, cycler and more recently runner (just starting out with that one), as 
well as being a musician. 
 
I am passionate in helping people live out their God given gifts, and though I come from an evangelical, 
charismatic churchmanship I am very keen to learn about the wider traditions of the Church of the England 
to help inform and enrich my future ministry.' 
 
 
 

 

  

Don’t forget the Parish Lunch, this 

Sunday   

18th of May at 12.30. 

 

An opportunity to meet friends, old and 

new and enjoy a home cooked lunch. 

A Cash Bar will be available. 

 

 
 
 
'Hi’, My name is Dan Jeffery. 
 
I’m a first-year ordinand at Trinity College Bristol. I moved to 
Bristol as an ordinand in September 2024, having lived and 
worked in London for 13 years. I was a youth worker for 8 years 
of that, working with the charities XLP and Newham Youth for 
Christ as well as with local Churches.  
 
 



 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 
 

 

News of some Home 
Communicants. 

Richard Harding is being well 
looked after in a local care 
home. The pictures show him 
and Ruth celebrating his 
birthday recently with their 
family.  
 

Jean Bradford is glad to be at home now after a 
long spell in hospital. 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

       

 

 
 

       

 
 

An exciting opportunity to play the All 
Saints Organ ! 

 
 
 

If you have always wanted to play the organ, 
just to see if you can, 

this Saturday at 4.00pm is your chance. 
 

 
 



 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 



 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

   

 

 
 

It’s amazing, you think you have all the 
time in the world to prep for the Salisbury 
Flower Festival and then you blink and its 
here.  Jo Low and I from the flower team 
were invited to do a design for the flower 
festival ‘ The Spirit of Water’ at Salisbury 
Cathedral. 
We were asked to interpret the first 
miracle -  Water into Wine.   
 
Quite a tricky subject and I wanted to 
avoid using wine bottles and be quite 
contemporary.  The end design featured  
a vine mesh around 5 tall cylinders 
showing the transition from clear water 
to red wine with flowers mirroring the 
colour change around the water and live 
grape vine decorating the letters H20 
 
Set up day on Monday saw over 500 
flower arrangers converge on the 
cathedral.  The Cathedral had a real floral 
buzz.  An early start for Jo and I, our 
arrival slot time was 9am. Fortunately 
everything travelled safely with no 
breakages and I hadn’t forgotten anything 
(it does happen) . 
 
We cracked on and within 2 hours 
everything was done and we could breath 
and do a quick tour of what else was 
being created.   
 
The fishes created by local school children 
using donations which All Saints 
parishioners had contributed to are 
particularly effective.   
 
An exhausting but immensely satisfying 
day with the cherry on the top of our 
design featuring in Points West Report 
that night.  Just got to go back to 
Salisbury on Sunday evening to take it all 
down. 
 
                                                     Jenny York 
 



 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Prayers Requests 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Those of the parish and our hearts whom we remember in our Prayers: 
  
Sunday  
Tabitha Clark,  Ruth and Richard Harding,  Katie Norman,  Neal Gordon,  Joyce Shepherd, 
Cynthia Ashford   Sathia Aruliah  the O'Sullivan family  Susie King   Arthur Cleaver  
 Vyard Angel Wray  Nicky Epinay    Oussama and Claire Sader  Sarah    Jean Bradford  Adam Chivers    
Lucille Osafa   Andrew French 
 
Monday  
Sue Hilliar  Hugh Farry 
Tuesday.  
Ryan Lindsey  George Lymperopoulos  Pam Parker 
Wednesday 
Katrina and Katherine King, Philip Miles, Diana Verity, Samantha Tucker, Maureen Mumford     
Thursday  
Steve Cooper  Barbera Freeman  Remi Clarke 
Friday  
Charlotte Hopkins, Caroline Semon, Nicole Kaneza   Nadine Benn    Zoe Punyer 
Saturday  
 
The Departed  
Jean Detheridge   Olivia Griffiths   Ann Wardrop  John Badman   Charles Easmon   Elisabeth Morgan 
Pope Francis 
 
Years’ Minds - this week we remember: 
 
George Ford   Derek Graham    Meg Grimes     Rachel Jardine   Rita Perrot   Christopher Langford Savery        
Winifred Babb  Gwen Mason     Geraldine Bell    Terence Heller    Myra York   Eric Bird 

‘In a little while the world will no longer 
see me, but you will see me; because I 
live, you also will live.’ 
                                                  (John 14: 19). 
 
Please let Fr Charles know of anyone who 
would like to be remembered within the 
weekly prayer list or anyone who you 
would like to be remembered in prayer. 

        

 



 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Sylvia ( Joyce) Briarley   Muriel Chant    Julian Smith       
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PRAYERS 

Mon 
19 

Dunstan 988 
Abbot of Glastonbury.  Pray for those called to monastic life, in particular the Community 
of the Sisters of the Church . 
Pray for those, like Dunstan, who influence great decision makers and those who use 
money for charitable purposes.   
 

Tue 
20 
  

Alcuin of York 804 
Pray for those who, often reluctantly, engage with others for the common good.  As 
Alcuin joined the court of Charlemagne for the greater benefit of others 
   

Wed  
21  

Mass   10.00am       
Pray for the Senior Citizens in our community.  Many are vulnerable, some are at risk 
from the virus, some are isolated in our communities.  However, very many serve the 
community and society in extraordinary ways – giving so much to life and health – often 
shaping and working at the heart of community and on the front-line of volunteering. 
 

Thurs 
22 

Pray for those who work on the sea – Royal Navy, fleet auxiliary, merchant navy, 
commercial and liners, fishermen, coast guard and all who find a living connected to the 
sea.   
Give thanks for the teeming life of the Oceans, their role in the cycles of our planet that 
enables all life.  For those whose lives are connected to the sea – in shipping, fishing, 
ports and scientists. 
 

Fri 
23 
  

Mass   10.00am      Pray for those who suffer from hearing loss and deafness.  This can be 
for many an isolating condition and is often the cause of significant frustration and upset.  
Pray for those who work to provide help, support and care and those who research the 
conditions. 
 

Sat 
24  

John and Charles Wesley (1791 & 1788) 
Pray for our brother and sister Methodists who live and worship in this community.   
 

Sunday 
25 
 
 
 
  

6th Sunday  of Easter 
 
God our redeemer, you have delivered us from the power of darkness and brought us 
into the kingdom of your Son: grant,  that as by his death he has recalled us to life, so by 
his continual presence in us he may raise us to eternal joy; 
 
Early Worship   9.00am                                     Parish Mass      10.30am 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

If you would like to give regularly to the 
Church, please set up a standing order to the 
church account, details below  
Parochial Church Council of All Saints 
Account No. 65256747  
sort code 08 92 99 
 
Gift Aid forms are available from the office     
office@allsaintsclifton.org 

 

We are committed to safeguarding children, young 
people, victims of domestic abuse and vulnerable 

adults. 
If you have any Safeguarding concerns please contact :  
The Parish Safeguarding Officers - Caroline Davenport & 
Janice Callow at  office@allsaintsclifton.org marked  for 
the attention of the Safeguarding Officer.  

 
 
 

mailto:office@allsaintsclifton.org

